
ShowMe Times

TOP

Bloomfield Chili Supper
OCTOBER 29TH 2013 BY DEE LOFLIN

Submitted by Jill Temples

SMT Writer

Bloomfield, Missouri – An All-You-Can-Eat Chili Supper will be held at the
Bloomfield High School gym.  All proceeds will benefit the Bloomfield Project

Prom. This event is open to the public, encouraging to attend!

When: Tuesday, November 5th from 4:30 p.m-7:00 p.m.

Where:  The Bloomfield High School gym in the economics room

The cost is only $5.00 per person!

Children under school age get in FREE!

Please come out and help support the Bloomfield Project Prom while enjoying
fantastic chili!
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